
From:   Greg Otto   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   October 22, 2007

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0347-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please let me know what the status is of our STA license application.  We were approved for expedite
processing and I understand that it was scheduled to be out of the international bureau by the end of last
week.    

Thanks

Greg Otto
 (310) 989-9117
grego@thin-kom.com


